
26th November 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day 2021

On Wednesday 15th December we’re inviting all pupils to take part in Christmas
Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children.

Everyone will be invited to wear their silliest, brightest or cosiest Christmas jumper and make a donation of
£1 via their parent pay account, or whatever they can give, to help save children’s lives around the world.
The children will still be expected to wear their school uniform but can replace their school jumper/cardigan
with a Christmas jumper.

Also on this day the children will be having their Christmas meal to celebrate the festive season.  Please find
attached the delicious menu which the kitchen will be preparing.

If you would like your child to receive a Christmas dinner you will need to book in advance via your Parent
Pay account. The deadline for ordering is Monday 6th December. This is to allow the kitchen to place their
food order in time.  If your child does not require a Christmas dinner then you will need to provide them with
a packed lunch on the day.  The kitchen will not be providing any food other than Christmas dinner for
children that have booked.

ALL CHILDREN REQUIRING A CHRISTMAS DINNER WILL NEED TO BOOK THEIR MEAL BY NO LATER
THAN MONDAY 6TH DECEMBER ON PARENT PAY

We know that the children will have an extremely festive day and will look amazingly colourful in their
jumpers.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Currie
Head of School


